
4-H NON-OWNERSHIP DAIRY ANIMAL PROJECT

1. The purpose of the 4-H Non-ownership Dairy Animal Project is 
to provide an opportunity for 4-H youth whose family does not own 
dairy animals to care for and show a registered dairy animal 
without the animal being transferred into the youth's name. This 
is an annual project so new certificates must be filled out each 
year.

2. Each youth may have one or two non-ownership dairy animals, 
and may show two at fair. (The purpose is to involve youth who do 
not otherwise have the opportunity to show an animal--not to 
expand the show string of youth who own animals. In other words, 
youth that own a dairy animal, or animals, cannot participate in 
the non-ownership project.)

3. A non-ownership certificate is to be filled out on each 
animal, and signed by the persons indicated. Certificates are 
available from the website (http://cortland.cce.cornell.edu/) or 
from the 4-H office.

4. The filled out and signed certificate, along with a copy of 
the animal's registration paper, must be submitted to the 4-H 
office by June 1.

5. The cattle and youth must comply with all other rules for the 
shows they enter.


